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Capital improvement of hatchery facilities is a necessary ongoing expense in support 

of the public recreational opportunities expected as part of the fishing license fees, 

and also for the support of the commercial salmon fisheries as there isn't a self-

sustaining salmon population due to degraded spawning habitat. Spending this 

money is an investment in Oregon's economic future as well as the happiness and 

well-being of it's citizens. 


